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The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from July 18, 2016 at 
10:00 a.m. today at the Washington Street Courthouse Annex, 310 West Washington 
Street, Athens, AL.  
 
Present:  Stanley Hill, Steve Turner, Jason Black, and Ben Harrison.  Absent:  None.  
Mark Yarbrough, Chairman presided. 
 
Probate Judge Charles Woodroof and Election Manager Bobbie Bailey requested the 
Commission to consider changing a polling location before the General Election, due to 
space issues. 
 
The following organizations presented their FY17 appropriation request: 
 

 Tina Cook & Kelli Powers with the Family Resource Center; requested $20,000 
plus monthly utility cost 
 

 Becky Bentley & Marcia White with the Children’s Advocacy Center; requested 
$20,000  
 

 Lynn Hart - Keep Athens-Limestone Beautiful; requested $20,000 plus add 
support for the Adopt-A-Spot program 
 

 Anita Raby & Marcia White - Houston Memorial Library; requested $16,000 
 

 Paula Laurita & Chris Anderson - Athens-Limestone Public Library; requested 
$145,000 

 
MOTION was made by Steve Turner and seconded by Stanley Hill to suspend the 
Rules of Order to employ a Corrections Officer and a Communications Officer. 
 
The Administrator called the roll.  Steve Turner, aye; Stanley Hill, aye; Jason Black, aye; 
and Ben Harrison, aye.  Motion carries unanimously. 
 
MOTION was made by Steve Turner and seconded by Stanley Hill to employ the 
following: 
 

 Bill Davis - Corrections Officer 

 Shelby Neely - Communications Officer 
 
The Chairman asked if there was any discussion.  There was no discussion.  The 
Administrator called the roll.  Steve Turner, aye; Stanley Hill, aye; Jason Black, aye; and 
Ben Harrison, aye.  Motion carries unanimously. 
 
County Engineer Bryant Moss initiated a discussion about putting a permitting system in 
place for companies who are installing utilities on the county right-of-way. 
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Commissioner Harrison made a request to wait until after October 1st on plant mix 
projects to complete chip seal projects. 
 
Items were discussed for the August 1, 2016 agenda. 
 
Adjourned at 11:31 a.m. 
 


